
Shenzhen Onuoda Electronics Technology Co.,Ltd  

Date: October 30, 2009 
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia,MD 
 
FCC ID:W8D-F6B 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to ascertain that Shenzhen Onuoda Electronics Technology Co.,Ltd . 
Product FM Transmitter  has been the units used for conducting FCC 
compliance testing, the DoC Part will be tested by FCC recognized test lab. 
 
If you have any question or concerns, pls, contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Signature         
 
 
 
Name:       Andy Guo/ General Manager  
 
Title: General Manager  
Telephone: +86-0755-29703420 
Email:Andy@onuoda.com 
Date: November 7, 2009 
 
 


